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From: Karl Chalupa <kchalupa@gammacap.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 1:07 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Have you people totally lost your minds? I have traded futures for over 20 years. I don't need BIG GOVERMENT looking
over my shoulder to supposedly "protect me. " It seems nowadays that every direction I look I have another goverment
agency doing something to "help" me or "protect” me. GET OUT OF MY LIFE nd MIND YOUR OWN BUSINESS. Try
reading the Constitution occasionally!

Karl Chalupa
Jensen Beach FL, 34957
kchalupa@gammacap.com



